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Roger,
	

The	1,299	MW	(nameplate)	IP2	unit	is	scheduled	to	be	deac?vated	on	April	30,	2020.	At
the	upcoming	NYSRC	RRS	(10/31/2019)	I	would	like	to	have	a	discussion	toward	next	steps	as
they	would	relate	to	Excep?on	17	and	Excep?on	18;	per	NYSRC	Execu?ve	CommiRee	direc?ve
which	reads:	“On	February	9,	2018,	the	NYSRC	Execu<ve	CommiAee	approved	the	removal	of
Excep<on	17	[with	a	same	language	for	Excep?on	18],	con<ngent	on	the	re<rement	of	the	Indian
Point	genera<ng	units.	Con	Edison	and	the	NYISO	will	submit	a	statement	to	the	NYSRC	before	the
excep<ons	are	actually	removed	to	confirm	that,	under	the	system	condi<ons	that	exist	at	that
<me,	the	removal	of	the	excep<ons	will	not	result	in	any	reliability	criteria	viola<on.”
	

	
Martin Paszek 
Section Manager - S&TO System Performance
1-212-460-6415
In	case	of	an	electric,	gas	or	steam	emergency,	please	call	1-800-75-CONED
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